

Lesson Summary:

In Genesis 22, Abraham was given a great test by God. Abraham and Sarah had been promised a son, Isaac, who would carry on this covenant given by God. Yet, here in Genesis, we see God asked Abraham to take Isaac to be sacrificed. This was really a test of faith for Abraham. Instead of questioning God, Abraham immediately left with Isaac and was obedient to God. Abraham trusted in the promises of God as seen in Hebrews 11:17-19. He knew God had promised that through Isaac, Abraham's offspring would be blessed. He had faith that God would keep His promises, even if that meant God would raise Isaac from the dead.

Abraham went to the mountain that God had asked him to go to in order to sacrifice Isaac. He was about to kill him when the Angel of the Lord told him not to sacrifice him. In Genesis 22:14, we see Abraham called the place, "The Lord will provide" or "Jehovah Jireh." We can also have faith God will keep His promises to us no matter what trial we are walking through. We can focus on God instead of the circumstances we are in. Praise God for keeping His promises!

Series Bible Verse:

Philippians 2:10-11

That at the name of Jesus every knee will bow, in heaven and on earth and under the earth, and every tongue acknowledge Christ is Lord, to the glory of God the Father.

Questions:

- 1. What does Jehovah Jireh mean?
- 2. What did God ask Abraham to do?
- 3. How did Abraham's response to God show his faith in God?
- 4. How can we learn from Abraham's example of faith?

ANNOUNCEMENTS:

Come to Impact Kids on Wednesdays at 6:30-8:00 pm as we go on a "Wild About TRUTH Trek!"

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact:

Sarah Tucker // Elementary Director STucker@summitpoint.org
Office Phone // 309,713,1700





ABRAHAM & ISAAC

Help Abraham find Moriah to fullfil God's request.

FINISH

